ACADEMIC DEANS' COUNCIL October 21, 1980 Meeting

PRESENT: Alderman, Dodge, McBriarty, McGraw, Paraska, Rand, Ruggles, Scriven,

Sutton, Yozwiak

GUESTS: B. Brothers, S. Khawaja

- I. Limited Service Report
 - --Collect Fall report forms
 - --Remarks on budgetary process--Fall Quarter is not single best predicter of whole year needs
- II. B. Brothers
 - --Foreign Student situation
 - --Academic Advisor needs to know language restrictions

Sutton

- --Would like a Foreign "Student Handbook for Advisors".
- -- Centralized school check of advisement and actual registration.
- -- Handbooks will be sent to each Dean to peruse as necessary.
- III. Report--Student Evaluation of Faculty
 - --Discussion of faculty evaluation by students
 - --Agreement--suggestions on student evaluation forms should be forwarded to Alderman.
- IV. Ruggles
 - --Reported on Upper Division Permit Registration for Teacher Education, Winter, 1981
- V. New Business
 - -- John Loch's pamphlet
 - --5-year calendar
 - -- Report from Peg Foley to Dean's Council

Respectfully submitted,

David R. Ruggles Acting Dean School of Education

approved October 28, 1980